
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 6C 2R -2.0151 
SUPPL I E R  DI V E R SI T Y  PR OG R A M  

This proposed regulation creates the Supplier Diversity Program within the Office of 
Human Resources, provides the statement of its intent and establishes the university’s 
responsibility under the program. 

AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows: Board of Governors Resolution 
January 7, 2003;  BOG Regulation Procedure July 21, 2005, and Sections 1001.74(2)(a), 
(6)(a),  Florida Statutes. 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 
Proposed Regulation 6C2R-2.0151 has been initiated by Edward E. Acoff, Supplier 
Diversity Program Director, Supplier Diversity Program, Office of Human Resources, 
Finance and Administration.  

PR OC E DUR E  F OR  PR OV I DI NG  C OM M E NT S ON T H E  PR OPOSE D 
UNI V E R SI T Y  R E G UL A T I ON  
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 
days of the date of this notice to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel. 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400    
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu  
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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